July 15™, 1999
To: Christopher Lyle & Jade

All T can say is WOW! You guys were great. Everyone really seemed into your show
and we all enjoved the balloon animals that Jade was making for the kids. I was
wondering if you do school shows? If so, [ have some contacts in the Denton ISD that |
would be happy to pass your name and information onto. Please send me whatever
promotional information you have, and we can see whal happens.

Thank you again for your pertormance. I'' WAS PIHHENOMENAL!

Sincerely,
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